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MEMORANDUM 

To: The Faculty Senate 

From: The Committee-on-Committee Chair, Tracy Klein 

Date: October 16, 2023 

Subject: Graduate Studies Committee three-year term vacancy recommendation. 

 

On Monday, October 8th the Committee on Committees recommended Dr. Liang Yu to the 
Graduate Studies Committee for a three-year term.  

Based on this vote, the Committee on Committees recommends the faculty senate approve Dr. 
Liang Yu to serve onto serve the Graduate Studies Committee for a three-year term.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Tracy Klein 
Chair, Faculty Senate Committee on Committees 


